
【Important Notice】Cancellation of Romancecar operation 

 

 Considering widespread Coronavirus (COVID-19) infection, we decided to cancel 

the operation of Limited Express “Romancecar” to prevent further spread. 

 We apologize for inconvenience caused by this decision. 

 

1. Cancellation date 

  Following Saturdays, Sundays, and holidays in May 2020 

 

The 2nd, 3rd, 4th, 5th, 6th, 9th, 10th, 16th, 17th, 23rd, 24th, 30th, 31st 

 

 

2. Trains subject to cancellation 

  All Romancecars including “Mt.Fuji” and direct service with Tokyo Metro 

 

 

※ Trains other than Romancecars are operated as usual. 
 


